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Introduction

• Why we carry out the KS2 SATs 

- Legal requirements rules and regulations.

- Starting point for secondary schools

• How the school prepares the children –
revision/homework/test practice

• How yourselves as parents and carers can help 
prepare the children.

- Breakfast

- Good nights sleep 

- Keep children calm

- Ensure children have a water bottle



SATs Week:
May 9th to May 12th



SATs Week:
May 9th to May 12th :

• Timetable variation for the day – give the 
greatest opportunity for success for all 
children (3 sittings)

• Prompt, readers, additional time 
• Tests in classrooms/learning areas not hall
• Breakfast offered to all Y6 – in at 8.20am!
• Snacks during morning provided



Access Arrangements

Some children have already been awarded access 
arrangements, such as:

• Tests papers read to them – Not the Reading paper

• Small breaks

• A scribe

• Additional time

Small grouping in place for all children to request a 
question to be read to them.

Aim is for all to have the best chance to succeed



Emergency Arrangements

• If your child is unwell / sickness – contact school 
immediately. Write a letter to school / arrange to 
enter via school reception to take test. 

• If your child is late….

• If your child has an accident which could affect 
their ability to write….

• Please let us know if there are any major changes 
at home that may affect your child prior to or 
during SATs week.



Test Results

• School receives results in July

- Papers are marked electronically

• Each pupil will receive raw score (numbers and 
marks awarded), scaled score (100 is expected) 
and confirmation as to whether they have 
attained the National Standards.

• Issued on end of year report



Teacher Assessment 
Writing and Science

Writing 

• Working towards the expected standards WTS.

• Working within the expected standard EXS.

• Working at greater depth GDS

• Working below the Key Stage PKS

Science

• Working below the expected standard HNM

• Working within the expected standard EXS

Issued on end of year reports



General
• The children in Year 6 will be expected to continue to 

complete homework and prep for learning on Google 
Classroom to help reinforce learning and revision

• All children need to be in on Thursday 4th May 
at 9am – can wear own clothes (Polling Day).

• As a celebration of their hard work there will be a pizza 
afternoon on Friday 5th May for all children. 

• All children will be allowed to leave on Friday 12th May 
at 1.30pm. 

• NO APPOINTMENTS TO BE BOOKED DURING 
SATS WEEK 

Any questions
Thank you for attending.

Example reading and Maths papers


